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AMENDMENT NO. 1: 
RFP UNDP-MPTF-RFP-2020-002

Dear Sir/Madam,
This is to inform that the submission deadline for the abovementioned RFP for the provision Review and Support Platform of the Joint SDG Fund on Catalyzing Strategic Investments (SDG Financing) has been extended up to 21 February 2020, 15:00 New York Time’
[bookmark: _GoBack]Additionally, this note is to inform that the title of the RFP Solicitation Documents contains a typo and it should read: “Review and Support Platform of the Joint SDG Fund (not SDF Fund) on Catalyzing Strategic Investments (SDG Financing)”.
Best regards,
Central Procurement Unit
UNDP
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